Central Asia Gold AB (publ) (the "Company") - Information from the Election Committee 

As stated in the notice to attend the Annual General Meeting in the Company, no proposals from the nominating committee were submitted to the Board, as well as directors' fees and the name of the chairman of the meeting in sufficient time that it could be included in the summons. 

The Nominating Committee has now informed the Company that it will present the following proposal for the Annual General Meeting of the Company: 

Directors 
Election of Chairman and other members of the Board of Directors: Nomination Committee proposes to re-elect the following directors: Lars Guldstrand, Preston Haskell, Patric Perenius, Mike Nunn and Alice Volgina. Lars Guldstrand is proposed to continue as the chairman of the Board. 

The Election Committee in order to analyze the independence of directors made an overall assessment in each case of a board member's relationship to the Company. The proposed composition of the Board of the Company is assessed by the Nominating Committee taking into consideration the Code for Corporate Governance rules on independence where Perenius Patric and Mike Nunn are considered independent according to the Code. 

Directors' fees 
Directors' fees proposed to be paid to the independent members, namely Patric Perenius and Mike Nunn, with SEK 40,000 each, which means the same fees as the last year. 

Chairman of the Meeting 
The Nomination Committee proposes that the Attorney Clas Romander is elected the Chairman of the Meeting. 


